
TO: City Council 

FROM: Joseph Norman, Senior Engineer 

DATE: May 6, 2025 

SUBJECT: Ansten Sewer Project, Contract Award, with A&D Enterprises, LLC 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Authorize the mayor to sign the Public Works Contract with A&D Enterprises, LLC in the 
amount of $321,136.99 for the Antsen Sewer Project. 
 
The above action was recommended for approval by the Public Works Committee at the 
April 3, 2025 meeting. 

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Staff has developed Antsen Sewer Project to correct issues caused by competing sanitary 
sewer lift stations. The project aims to address these issues by constructing a new sanitary 
sewer force main. 
 
Bids for the project were opened on May 1, 2025. Eleven (11) bids were received ranging 
from $321,136.99 to $428,656.04. The Engineer’s Estimate for the construction contract is 
$376,551.83.  

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
Strategic Priorities and Goals 2025-2026: 
 
Be a Leader in Environmental Health and Sustainability 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 Reject all bids and cancel the project 

 Reject all bids and re-advertise the project 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
Funded through the Sewer Fund 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
A. Antsen Sewer Vicinity Map 
B. Official Bid Tabulation 


